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Regency Road to Pym Street Project 

 
WORKS NOTIFICATION 
March 2020 

 SA Water works on Pym Street, Croydon Park 

The R2P Project has been constructing new water mains along South Road and 
intersecting streets, between Regency Road and Pym Street. In late March, 
project works will be undertaken on Pym Street, between Austin Street and 
South Road, to connect new water mains.  

How long will the works take? 

Works will be undertaken on Tuesday 24, Wednesday 25 and Thursday  
26 March between 7am and 5pm.  

How will the works impact me? 

During works, Pym Street between Austin Street and South Road, Croydon 
Park, will be closed to road users. Access to bus and emergency services, 

and residential properties on Pym Street, will be maintained. Advance notice 
will be provided should there be a need for restrictions. Access will be returned 
to normal after each day shift. 

Road users are directed to use Days Road and Torrens Road, while local traffic 
is directed to use Rugby Avenue. Road users are also advised to follow the 
direction of traffic management and observe traffic signage and speed 
restrictions around the area. 

Access for residential waste collection will be managed and we ask residents to 
place bins for collection as usual on Pym Street. 

Questions? 

Please contact the R2P project team on the details provided below. 
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